
We are so happy you have worshipped with us today.  
Please join us in our  Fellowship Hall for refreshments 

and fellowship following the worship service. 

         Altar flowers today are given in by the Racicots in  

celebration of Julia’s 7th birthday and by Connie Roland in 

memory of Tony Willcut. 

 

Sierra Vista United Methodist Church 

3225 St. Andrews Dr., Sierra Vista AZ 85650 

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact us.  

Our church office is open Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.-2 p.m.   

Phone:  520 378-3352      Email:  svumc@svumc.phxcoxmail.com 
  

Pastor:  Matthew Ashley,  mattdswc@gmail.com 

Office Manager:  Doncella Leach,  doncella@svumc.phxcoxmail.com 

Lay Leaders:  Jayne Knoche, knochej@hotmail.com and John Marvin,  

 johntheflycaster@gmail.com  

Visitor Information and Outreach:  Shelia King and Jolene Coffman 

 sheilaking88@sbcglobal.net and jlagocki19@gmail.com 

Sunday School Director:  Jenna McCrery, jennamccrery4@gmail.com 

Music Director:  Carl Coss,  cnccoss1@cox.net 

Band Leader:  Samantha Leyrer,  mouse629@msn.com 

Organist:  Candi Smith,  siouxsingermusic@gmail.com   

Pianist:  Dorothy Scheafer,  dscheafer@gmail.com and Nancy Buttke,  

 nancyejbuttke@libertea.us 

Nursery Director:   Jolene Coffman, jlagocki19@gmail.com  

Treasurer:  Walter Partridge,  svumcfinance@svumc.phxcoxmail.com 

Jaunt Editor:  George Graves,  svumcjaunt@icloud.com 

Communications Committee:  communications.svumcaz@gmail.com 

Outreach Ministries Coordinator:  Holly Bell,  

 outreachsvumc@gmail.com 

Sierra Vista United Methodist Church 

Love God.  Love People.  Spread the Love of Jesus. 

3225 St. Andrews Dr., Sierra Vista, AZ 85650     520-378-3352          

This month’s Prayer Word:  Alive! 
Creator God, make our church alive and full of life! 



April 29, 2018 at 7:30 AM 

 
Prelude    “In the Town/God Will Take Care of You”   Scott/W. Martin    
 

Welcome & Announcements                
 
Chimes 
 
Songs of Celebration         
 

*Call to Worship  Words from John 1 

 In the beginning was the Word. 
 And the Word was with God, and the Word was God. 
 He was in the beginning with God. 
 All things came into being through him, and without him not 
 one thing came into being. 
 What has come into being in him was life. 
 And the life was the light of all people. 
 The light shines in the darkness. 
 And the darkness did not overcome it! 
 
Prayer                  
 

The LordΩs Prayer      
 

Hymn                  TFWS #2071          
“Jesus, Name Above All Names”  (sing three times)   

 

Offering/Offertory               

 

*Doxology                                                                                  UMH #95 

 

*Offering Prayer  

        

Special Music     “I Asked the Lord”            Marilyn Penrose 

By Johnny Lange and Timmy Duncan 
 

Scripture      1 Peter 1:23-25      

 

Hymn               “Lord, Speak to Me”                          UMH #463 

 

Message                    “The Word of God”                  Rev. Matt Ashley  

 

*Closing Hymn            “Christ Is Alive”                        UMH #318  
 

*Blessing              
 

Postlude       “The Master Hath Come”     Welsh Melody

           
       

(*Please stand if you are able) 
 
 
 

Thank you to: 
Greeters:  Maurice & Carole Salminen 

Ushers:  Don Poling and Tony Waalkens 

Liturgist:  Melinda Haun 



April 29, 2018 at 9:00 am 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

*Call to Worship  Words from John 1 

 In the beginning was the Word. 
 And the Word was with God, and the Word was God. 
 He was in the beginning with God. 
 All things came into being through him, and without him not 
 one thing came into being. 
 What has come into being in him was life. 
 And the life was the light of all people. 
 The light shines in the darkness. 
 And the darkness did not overcome it! 
 

*Opening Worship Songs 
 

ChildrenΩs Time 
 

Prayer                 
 

The LordΩs Prayer               
 

Offering            
 

Offering Prayer           
 

Scripture        1 Peter 1:23-25        
 

Message                       “The Word of God”                  Rev. Matt Ashley  
 

*Song                   
 

*Blessing                
  

(*Please stand if you are able) 

Sermon Notes 
  

The one thing that made me think: 

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

 

Love God.  Love People.  Share the Love of Jesus 
 

 

Thank you to:   
Greeters:  Teresa Cornell and JoAnne McLeod 

Ushers:  Bill & Kriss Hagerl 



April 29, 2018 at 10:30 AM 
 

 

Prelude     “In the Town/God Will Take Care of You”      Scott/W. Martin    
 

Welcome & Announcements                
 

ChildrenΩs Time                              
 

Chimes       
 

*Hymn Of Praise                                                           UMH #154 

“All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name”        (v. 1-4) 
 

*Call to Worship  Words from John 1 

 In the beginning was the Word. 
 And the Word was with God, and the Word was God. 
 He was in the beginning with God. 
 All things came into being through him, and without him not 
 one thing came into being. 
 What has come into being in him was life. 
 And the life was the light of all people. 
 The light shines in the darkness. 
 And the darkness did not overcome it! 
 

Prayer                   
 

The LordΩs Prayer                
 

Hymn                  TFWS #2071          
“Jesus, Name Above All Names”  (sing three times)   

 

Anthem                          “Carry Me Home”                       Chancel Choir 

Arr. By Jeananne Shafferman 

Offering/Offertory   “I Asked the Lord”  Marilyn Penrose 

By Johnny Lange and Timmy Duncan 
   

*Doxology                                                                     UMH #94 

 

*Offering Prayer  
 

Scripture         1 Peter 1:23-25       

                  

Hymn               “Lord, Speak to Me”                          UMH #463 

 

Message                         “The Word of God”              Rev. Matt Ashley 

 

*Closing Hymn            “Christ Is Alive”                        UMH #318  
 

*Blessing               
 

Postlude       “The Master Hath Come”      Welsh Melody 

    
 
 

 (*Please stand if you are able)  
 
 
 

  

Thank you to:   
Greeters: Rick & Mariah Parks and Dennis & Sharon Preiser 

Ushers: Robin Fahey, Karen Magatagan, Gail Query and April Tucker  

Liturgist:  Paul Puttkammer 



Announcements Sunday, April 29, 2018 
 

As we gather, greet those friends and guests around you.  Please 

be sure to sign the attendance register.  A register is located in 

each pew.   
 

If you are a new visitor, we would enjoy knowing a little about you, 

so please stop by the Welcome Table in the lobby for more info on 

our church. 
 

Hearing receivers and large print hymnals are available from the 

ushers. 

 

UMW members will be in the Fellowship Hall after each service 

today taking reservations for the MotherΩs Day Luncheon which 

will be held Saturday May 12th at 11:00 a.m. The lunch menu is a 

buffet style salad bar to build your own salad and cake for dessert. 

There will be a fashion show presented by CATO women’s clothing 

store, door prizes, and a program of “The Hobbies We Love.”  You 

must sign up before May 6th to attend. 
 

There will be an Administrative Council Planning Session Monday, 

April 30 at 6 p.m. in the Serenity Room.  All council members are 

encouraged to attend.  Please bring your planning calendar.  
 

Please join us for Vespers, a casual communion service, which is 

held in the Sanctuary.  It lasts about 50 minutes.  This Wednesday, 

May 2 at 6 p.m., Zhenya Knoche will be our speaker.  All are    

welcome! 
 

Graduations will begin happening soon.  SVUMC will celebrate 

Graduation Sunday on May 20.  If you have a student graduating 

from one of the area high schools or college, please call or email 

their name to the church office so we can honor them. 

SVUMC will be hosting a "Spring Fling" craft show on Saturday, 
May 5th. If you or anyone you know is interested in being a ven-
dor, there are applications available in the office. Please come shop 
the "Spring Fling" Craft Show from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. on May 5th. 
Questions? Find Holly Bell or email outreachsvumc@gmail.com. 
 

Exploring Membership, an orientation class for those who are con-
sidering joining the church will be held Sunday, May. 6 at 11:45 a.m. 
in Room 1.  If you've been worshipping at SVUMC and feel like this 
is a place you can grow in discipleship and service, you're invited 
to join Pastor Matt for a conversation about the United Methodist 
Church, about SVUMC, and about church membership.  Contact  
Pastor Matt @ mattdswc@gmail.com with your questions. 
 

The Holy Risers Choir (Was the 7:30 choir) now has rehearsal on 
Sundays at 11:30 in the sanctuary.  All are welcome to come sing 
with the Holy Risers Choir to honor and celebrate HIS glory through 
the gifts and talents HE has given us.  Please come join us - we look 
forward to making glorious music together.  Questions - please 
email Candi Smith at  siouxsingermusic@gmail.com   
 

Stephen Ministers are members of our congregation who receive 
special training to provide one-to-one Christian care to people in 
our congregation and community who are experiencing grief, loneli-
ness, divorce, hospitalization, disability, job loss, and many other life 
difficulties.  The SVUMC Stephen Ministry program  is planning a 
summer training course two nights each week.  If you would like to 
be a part of this vital ministry or if you have questions, please con-
tact Dee Ormond at 559-3689. 
 

Happy Birthday, United Methodist Church!  On April 23, 1968, 
750,000 members of the Evangelical United Brethren Church and 
10.3 million members of the Methodist Church came together and 
the United Methodist Church was born.  To learn more visit   http://
www.umc.org/news-and-media/amid-tumult-of-1968-a-church-
came-together. 
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